
 

 

 
 
December 31, 2020                                              SBIL/F&A-NSE-BSE/2021/284 

Assistant Vice President                              General Manager 
Listing Department,             Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India,           BSE Limited, 
Exchange Plaza,             Phiroze Jejeebhoy Towers,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,            Dalal Street,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,              Mumbai 400001 
Bandra(East),          
Mumbai 400051 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

Subject: Closure of Trading Window 
 
This is to inform you that pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015 and Code of Conduct for Dealing in Securities, the trading 
window for dealing in securities of SBI Life Insurance Company Limited (“the Company”) 
will remain closed from Friday, January 01, 2021 until 48 hours from the declaration of 
the financial results of the Company for the quarter & nine months ended December 31, 
2020. 
    
You are requested to kindly take the same on records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
 

 


